
 

 

 
 
 
 

www.ntgcd.com 
1100 Circle Drive, Suite 300                     Fort Worth, TX 76119 

817.249.2062  Voice                                Fax  817.249.2918 

 
October 10, 2022 

 
 
Re:  Notice of Water Use Fee Rate and Production Report and Fee Payment  
 Submission Deadlines 
  
 
Dear Water Well Owner or Operator:  
 
 The purpose of this letter is to notify you of the water production fee rates established by the 
Board of Directors ("Board") of the Northern Trinity Groundwater Conservation District ("District") for 
groundwater production from water wells located in Tarrant County as mandated by Rule 6.1 (c) of 
the District's Rules adopted December 17, 2018, amended June 30, 2022. 
  '  

As you may already be aware, the District may not assess taxes but instead is funded by a 
groundwater production fee to generate the revenue necessary to manage local groundwater 
resources. After consideration of its current expenditures and budget, the District's Board voted to 
maintain the groundwater use fee rate at 15.5 cents per thousand gallons. This fee applies only to 
non-exempt groundwater production. This means that the fee for groundwater produced will be 15.5 
cents per thousand gallons of groundwater produced unless changed by the Board in the future. 
The NTGCD Board voted to maintain the current rate of 15.5 cents per thousand gallons for water 
produced beginning January 1, 2023 through December 31, 2023.  

 
Completed production reports including monthly meter reading logs and fees for groundwater 

produced between July 1, 2022 and December 31, 2022, at the applicable rate, are due to the 
District no later than January 31, 2023. Completed production reports including monthly meter 
reading logs and fees for groundwater produced between January 1, 2023 and June 30, 2023, at 
the applicable fee rate for production, are due to the District no later than July 31, 2023. Water 
Production Reports may be found on the website at NTGCD.com. 

 
If you have any questions or comments regarding the information provided in this letter or 

any matter that relates to the preservation and management of the groundwater resources of the 
Northern Trinity Groundwater Conservation District, please do not hesitate to contact the District 
Office at 817.249.2062.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Corey Jones 
General Manager 
Northern Trinity Groundwater Conservation District 

http://www.ntgcd.com/

